
 
 
Bradford South Family Hub are supporting parents of children with additional needs (SEND) via  
sessions each month where you can come along and ask for advice/ support or just have a cuppa 
and chat. 
 
Thursday 18th April 3pm to 5pm Join them at Queensbury Foodbank, High Street, Queensbury: for a 
cuppa, snack and chat with a variety professionals who can support you and your family 
  
Tuesday 7th May 1pm to 3pm They will be setting up at Great Horton Wellbeing Hub, Great Horton 
Village Hall: They will have Educational Psychologist appointments available at this session as well as 
a variety of other professionals 
  
Wednesday 12th June 1pm to 3pm at Reevy Hill Family Hub, (On the grounds of Reevy Hill Primary 
School) Bedale Drive, come and meet the team at our family hub, explore our newly installed 
sensory space access a number of Support services or have a chat with our Educational Psychologist 
  
Wednesday 10th July from 10am to 12noon They will be bringing the Marketplace to Wibsey Library 
come along and see the newly refurbished library space at the same time. They will have lots of 
services available 
  
Bradford South Family Hub are also looking to set up a virtual marketplace which will be bookable 
through the family hub. If this is something that you would be interested in look out for more 
information on FYI and the Family hub Facebook page and timetable. 
  
In addition to the Marketplaces they also have a school nurse drop in once a month ,come along and 
have a chat with our school nursing team about your child’s health and wellbeing needs: 
1st Monday of the Month 9.30 to 11.30 at Reevy Hill Family Hub (On the grounds of Reevy Hill 
Primary School) Bedale Drive 
1st Monday of the Month 1pm to 2.30pm at TFD Family Hub, Broadstone Way, Holmewood 
  
They also have a new Parents group at Reevy Hill Family Hub. This is run by parents for parents and 
offers support, guidance and peer support. If you would like more information about this please 
contact: Samantha Ryan:  or contact the hub directly. 
  
If you are interested in booking in to the Education Psychologist our next session is on: 
Tuesday, 9th April 1pm to 3pm at Reevy Hill Family Hub (On the grounds of Reevy Hill Primary 
School) Bedale Drive 
 
Please do contact them on: 01274 434940 for more information about these sessions or for general 
support They are open 8.30 to 5pm Monday to Thursday and 8.30am to 4.30pm on a Friday 

 


